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Comments: | feel the Forest Service needs to give the public site specific information before making a decision.
Adjacent land owners should be able to tell if the Forest Service is planning to spray herbicide in their backyard.
Mountain bike riders should be able to tell if they are planning to burn along their favorite trail.

Trout fishers should be able to tell if they are planning to log around their favorite stream.

This is not asking the Forest Service for anything new.

This is what they have given the public for years.

KEEP THE PUBLIC INVOLVED - NO 20 YEAR EXCLUSION!



